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PLEASE NOTE:
Department of Education 

Guidelines for Level 3 Covid-
safe restricitons

Non-essential visitors not 
allowed on-site (including 

parents and carers)

If it is a necessity to come onto 
the school grounds please call 

6452 4611 prior to entering

 If you are needing to drop 
something off for your student 
please call 6452 4611 and we 
will meet you at the gate to 

collect it.
Masks must be worn on school 
grounds and in class rooms at 

all times
As parents are not allowed on 
school grounds please send a 
note with your child if they 

need to leave school early!!!!

Term 4 - Week 3

Year 8 Students Meet Dr Karl
Mr Cliff’s year 8 science class had a question and answer 
session with Dr Karl via Zoom on Wednesday 13 October 
2021. 
Students were able to ask him questions about anything they 
wanted. Some of the questions included “Why do we dream? 
and “What year do you think we will arrive on Mars”?.
The Year 8 Science extension class really enjoyed the 
experience and were astounded by Dr Karl’s wealth of 
knowledge.

GOOD LUCK TO OUR YEAR 12 STUDENTS
Our HSC students will begin their exams Tuesday 9 November. The exam timetable is 
spread over four weeks and will conclude Friday 3 December. We know the students have 
worked very hard to prepare and this will place them well for the demands of the exams. 
We would like to wish our HSC students all the best for their exams and their future 
endeavours.

Over the last few weeks many of the Year 12 students have received acceptance into 
traineeships and offers of apprenticeships for 2022. We would like to congratulate these 
students for their hard work and determination.

Student payments can now only be made online 
through our Make a Payment Tab on the Website.



Students Are Enjoying Being Back To Face to Face Learning


